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The Village Plan Steering Group presented the results of the 

Questionnaire and its recommendations to the PC on 8th July and 

can now begin to share these with the village. 

We asked a broad range of questions about village life and how 

people felt about future development. We also asked specifically if 

people supported a Neighbourhood Plan or a Community Plan. 

• 43% of village households responded 

• 80% would like both plans 

There is a lot of detail in the questionnaire results: many comments 

about living in Whitchurch, concern about the traffic & parking. 

People said we need suitable housing for families and local people. 

Overall, people said they want to protect & preserve the village, and 

build up community spirit. 

As a result the PC has asked the Village Plan Steering Group to go 

ahead and prepare 2 plans, drawing on the views provided by the 

village in the questionnaire. 

We’ll post regular updates in the Whitchurch News and also on our 

website, with more detail from the questionnaire and progress on 

the plans. 

The work starts now, keep in touch at www.whitchurchplan.com 
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